ADVERTISMENT FOR BIDS FOR HEAT PUMP SPLIT A/C UNITS
Sealed written bids to replace 45 heat pump split a/c units for the Picayune School District will be accepted at the Office of the Superintendent, Picayune School District, 706 Goodyear Blvd., Picayune, Ms 39466.  Bids will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. July 9, 2018.  Indicate “BID TO REPLACE HEAT PUMP SPLIT A/C UNITS” on the outside of the envelope.  The Board of Trustees will accept the lowest or best bid, but reserves the right to reject any and all bids.  Specifications may be picked up at the Picayune School District Maintenance Facility, 300 Fifth Street, Picayune Ms 39466. (June 18 – June 21 from 8:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.)   Further information may be obtained from the Maintenance Director by calling 601-798-2540.
A question and answer period will be held on June 20, 2018 from 10:00 a.m.to 12:00 p.m. at the maintenance shop for all interested bidders. 
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